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Version 
Number 

Date Author Notes 

1.0 15 May 2024 M Harper For review and approval at the Facilities 
Committee meeting 22 May 2024 for 
recommendation to Parish Council meeting 
to be held on 29 May 2024 

1.1 29 May 2024  M Harper Adopted by Parish Council at its meeting on 
29 May 2024 – minute ref 24/25.14.7.3 

 



 

 

Danbury Parish Council will generally not permit parking on Pitch 2 due to the potential damage caused by cars 

to the grass areas. 

 

Any requests for parking need to be submitted to the Facilities Committee at one of its meetings held in May, 

July, September or November.  Requests must be made in writing detailing the reasons for the parking request 

and the measures that will be taken to safeguard pedestrians and users of the Dawson Memorial Field.  Written 

authorisation will be given to the organisers if permission is granted; without this permission the Parish Council 

reserves the right to report the parking as unauthorised parking and take any necessary actions to remove the 

offending vehicles. 
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